Walking Holiday in Arnside 2022

There is availability for one week commencing on either Saturday 25th June or Saturday 24thSeptember. 

The cost includes Bed and breakfast, packed lunches and evening meals plus some transport into the Lakes for those who wish to do a hill walk.

The cost is £360.

Details are on this link: https://www.greycourtholidays.co.uk/

If interested, please send an email to verner.wheelock@vwa.co.uk and  cc pathair123@aol.com
 
We need the following information from each interested member:
 
1. Name……………..
1. Name of second person if willing to share………
1. Preferred date: June, September, no preference (delete as appropriate)
1. Will require transport from Bradford: Yes/No.
1. NB .. non members i.e. spouses etc. are welcome
 
As soon as known we have enough confirmed interest to go ahead, we will ask you to pay a non-refundable deposit of £20. 
With the balance due in the New Year.

interested members please respond asap. 

Should we be over-subscribed, we will allocate on a first come, first-served basis. 

Unable to email? Please ask your group Leader or another member to respond on your behalf.

Picnic This summer.

We also have permission to use the garden at Broughton Hall for a picnic on Sunday 15th August. We hope to organise some walks in the vicinity, for interested members. 
Link to the website: https://www.broughtonhall.co.uk/
 

